
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 
The Area Agency on Aging District 7, Inc. will hold a public hearing on its 
Strategic Plan for fiscal years 2019-2022 on Wednesday, October 10, 2018 at 
1:00 p.m. (registration at 12:30 p.m.) at the Pike County Government Building, 
230 Waverly Plaza, Waverly, Ohio. 
 
The Strategic Plan outlines the Agency’s proposed goals and objectives for 
service delivery utilizing federal and state funds for Adams, Brown, Gallia, 
Highland, Jackson, Lawrence, Pike, Ross, Scioto and Vinton Counties. 
 
Senior citizens, service providers and other interested individuals are 
encouraged to attend and provide written or oral comment.    
 
The Strategic Plan, when completed, will be submitted to the Ohio Department of 
Aging for approval. 
 
Questions?  Contact Nina Keller, Assistant Director or Rita Pauley, Data/Quality 
Improvement Manager at 800-582-7277. 
 
‘All Services Rendered on a Non-Discriminatory Basis’ 

 

 


